
Red for Ed Wednesday tomorrow  
Send Lama your pictures. We love seeing our fellow LWEA members in action! 

 

Pass the Pencil video message to students and families  
As we close in on the end of the school year, we want to share a message with students and families. Karyn 

Taggart has created a FlipGrid that allows you to be a part of our LWEA message.  

Use this link https://flipgrid.com/6cb18bf5 to record your message by June 10. Karyn will stich them all 

together into a video. 

 

What’s a Pass the Pencil video? https://youtu.be/ilZEkluwsWg  

 

How does FlipGrid work?  

→ Log in with your Microsoft credentials.  

→ When you’re ready, hit the big green button to record your message.  

 

 

 

Building rep election season is upon us  
Next year we bargain a new contract. Building reps play an important role in gathering input from members, 

answering questions, explaining contract language and practices, and amplifying member voice (as always). 

The end of school is a busy and complicated time, especially this year. If possible, consider holding building rep 

elections before the summer begins (one less thing to do at the start of school next year).  

 

Keep those questions coming  
We will be meeting with the district over the summer to discuss a model for returning to school next year. 

Building reps will be asked to collect questions from members about next year and share with our summer 

bargaining group. 
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